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Subject: 2213 Ronald Drive - RTK Request

 

 

In response to the Pennsylvania Right-to-Know Request Forms which you submitted to West Norriton Township, please be advised
that your request(s) is(are) denied as no documents exist as to open permits, code violations, liens, assessments, etc. for 2213
Ronald Drive.

 

Respectfully,

 

Jason M. Bobst

 

Jason M. Bobst

Right-to-Know Officer

West Norriton Township

1630 W. Marshall Street

Jeffersonville, PA 19403-3236

www.westnorritontwp.org
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